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The Bertin ranch subdivision had asked the Sweet Home ranches to allow the use of our fire ponds for their subdivision.
At our HOA meeting the vote was to NOT allow another subdivision access to our ponds. I have conveyed this to the
attorney representing Bertin ranch.
In speaking today to planning and zoning to they confirmed that Bertin ranch has changed their plans to include their own
fire pond.
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